
 

 

Upliftment of suspension of employee-initiated transfer for 

Educators 
 

Members will recall that Limpopo Department of Education previously put an embargo on employee-

initiated transfers of Educators. This move had adverse consequence on educators who are working far 

from home and could not use the opportunity to transfer closer to their families even where there was 

such possibilities. Members will be relieved to know that the Department has taken the decision to lift the 

suspension of educator-initiated transfers during the implementation of the 2021 school’s post 

establishment. The lifting of the suspension is with effect from 1 August 2021.  

 

The PSA calls upon members who have been waiting for this opportunity to ensure that they submit their 

applications for transfers through the proper communication channels. PSA shop stewards are urged to 

assist members where necessary to ensure that the process is fair and that the interests of members are 

advanced.  

 

Members are reminded that COVID-19 is still relevant and they must continue to wear masks, sanitise or 

wash hands, observe social distance, avoid congested places and limit movements.  

 

Employees who want to join the PSA or have work-related challenges can contact the Provincial 

Secretary: Cde Matlala at bophelobyannete@gmail.com or Organising/Marketing Officers at 

Paulina.moloto@psa.co.za and Lawrence.muvhango@psa.co.za. Alternatively, call the PSA Office on 

015 295 0500.   
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